
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: I object strongly to the proposal for 65+ night flights for cargo into Dublin Airport
Date: 26 February 2022 17:12:42

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Let us have some uninterrupted sleep and peace during the night. Marie Burke ,
Portmarnock. Full address available if required 
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